
Reduced rate for school or college students to attend, New York Chamber
Soloists, March 30, 8:30 p.m. at Sherwood Hall, Art Center in La Jolla.

March 15, 1963

Students enrolled in any school or college in San Diego County are eligible for specially priced tickets for a
concert to be given in La Jolla Saturday night, March 30, Sam D. Hinton, acting chairman of the Committee for
Arts and Lectures, University of California, San Diego, said this week.

The concert is the first La Jolla appearance of the famous New York Chamber Soloists. It will be given in
Sherwood Hall, Art Center in La Jolla, at 8:30 p.m. General admission is $1.50. Student tickets are $1.00.

The group comes to La Jolla directly from its most recent tour of Europe. Three such tours have been
undertaken. They are made entirely on the group's own initiative and completely without government support or
sponsorship. This has meant that expense and salaries had to be met by foreign concert fees, some private and
foundation assistance, and personal sacrifice on the part of the musicians.

On their second European tour, the Soloists gave a private concert for Prince Rainier and Princess Grace of
Monaco at their palace.

The La Jolla concert is one of the All-University Concert Series, sponsored by the University of California. Six
members at the group will appear. They are Charles Bressler, tenor; Albert Fuller, harpsichordist; Melvin Kaplan,
oboist; Alexander Kouguell, cellist; Ynez Lynch, violist; Gerald Tarack, violinist. Their program spans the centuries,
including works by Rameau, Britten, Haydn, Schubert, and Couperia.


